
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous support for Yasuda Seiki Seisakusho, LTD. 

 

We regret to announce that there will be delays in our production and delivery of our products. 

 

In addition to the global semiconductor shortage, significant delays in the delivery of electrical components 

and resin materials are also occurring. Although we have been working to secure parts, we are currently 

facing a situation where our production will be greatly affected and delayed. 

Consequently, we may not be able to meet your requested delivery date for the following products. 

 

Products in Subject: 

All products or parts manufactured and sold by Yasuda Seiki Seisakusho, LTD. 

*Excludes products that are already in stock, or do not contain electrical components or resin materials. 

 

Production Status and Outlook: 

For the products in subject, we are currently unable to provide a delivery date that will meet your request. 

Furthermore, the delivery of some products may be delayed from the date we have already provided. 

For inquiries about delivery dates, please contact our sales representatives. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused. We will continue our efforts for better production and 

shorten the delay as much as possible. Your understanding in this matter is highly appreciated. 
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